2025-2026 School Year Current Student Re-enrollment -Opened February 17, 2025!
APPLICATION PROCESS FOR CURRENT STUDENT
Re-enrollment FOR THE UPCOMING 25-26 SCHOOL YEAR 
(Grades 1k Hatchling - 8th Grade) 
Parents will receive an email invitation with a link on February 17th, 2025.
DO NOT click on the new student application link.
DO NOT create a new family profile.
You will receive enrollment instructions via email directly 
Questions, reach out to Tracey.Markut@drlc.org.

